
 
3 October 2024 
 
Dear FCAL Members and Friends, 
 
A goal of your Forest County Lakes Association (FCAL) is to improve communication.  In order 
to do that, we have begun two new initiatives:  1) a new website and 2) the use of Mail Chimp – 
a program that allows us to easily email all of our members.  Here are more details about these 
initiatives: 
 
1)  We have updated our website fcal-wis.org, which is filled with helpful resources as well as 
current news and a listing of events.  Also, you can now renew your membership by using our 
website’s online payment feature.  Please take a look around that website. Feel free to make 
suggestions. If you would like to send photos of your lake or articles you think we may be 
interested in posting, please do so by emailing us at info@fcal-wis.org. We can’t guarantee that 
everything you send will be used, but we promise to give it our full attention.   
 
2) We will begin sending updates, like this one, to you via email. Please understand that we will 
not sell or share your contact information.  We will only send you emails regarding FCAL 
events and issues of interest to Forest County waterfront property owners.   
 
In addition, we are inviting you and your members to the FCAL Annual Meeting & Dinner.  
This event will be held on Thursday, October 24 at Ed’s on Main Street in Argonne. The 
invitation and registration form are on the following pages.  You are also invited to register 
online at fcal-wis.org   
 
In the meantime, I hope you had a wonderful summer enjoying our lakes and rivers and that 
you are looking forward to a gorgeous Northwoods fall.   
 
Sincerely, 
Pam Schroeder, President of FCAL 
 
 
 



 

 

Annual Meeting & Dinner 
Thursday, October 24, 2024 

 
Where:  Ed’s on Main Street, Argonne 
Times:   
          3:00 pm – Annual Meeting w/election of board members 
          4:00 pm – Presentation by Wild Instincts Animal Rescue 
          5:00 pm – Cocktails and Joviality (cash bar) 
          5:30 pm – Dinner (baked chicken, beef tips, vegetable, potato, & dessert) 
 
The cost of dinner is $25/person.  You may make your reservations in one of the following 
three ways, but please do so no later than October 17: 

- go to the FCAL website to reserve and pay on line at <fcal-wis.org>;   
- or, call  or text FCAL’s secretary, Kathy Babcock (715-360-6525) and pay at 
the event (cash or check);  

- or, mail your payment with the form below to  
           FCAL, Inc., PO Box 68, Pickerel, WI 54465.   
 

 



 

Annual Dinner 
Thursday, October 24, 2024 

Ed’s on Main Street, Argonne 
 
Name(s): ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Lake Association/District: ______________________________ 
  
$25/per person x ___(number of people) = $ _____ (total enclosed).   
 

Please make checks payable to Forest County Association of Lakes 
and mail payment to FCAL, Inc., PO Box 68, Pickerel, WI 54465. 

  
 
 
 
 


